
U P C O M I N G  J A S M I N E  S T R E E T  
S T O R M  D R A I N  I M P R O V E M E N T S  

Text
STORMDRAIN to
888-777 to receive
street and
parking updates
throughout the
project!

INSTALLATION OF A NEW STORM DRAIN
FROM HEISLER PARK TO HIGH DRIVE

WILL BEGIN IN NOVEMBER 



Project will join existing storm drain in
Heisler Park and extend new storm
drain along Jasmine St, Monterey Dr,
and Locust St up to an existing storm
drain on High Dr.

Project duration: 

Work hours: M-F 8:00 a.m - 4:00 p.m.,
excluding holidays

       November 2021 - May 2022



PARKING AND ACCESS ALONG PROJECT LIMITS

WILL BE AFFECTED DURING CONSTRUCTION.
FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT
MATTHEW OXFORD, PROJECT MANAGER, AT

(949) 497-0792 OR
MOXFORD@LAGUNABEACHCITY.NET.


